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Under § 84-712.03(1)(b), this office is authorized to review public record matters 
“to determine whether a record may be withheld from public inspection or whether the 
public body that is custodian of such record has otherwise failed to comply with such 
sections . . . .” Since you have now received records responsive to your request, and Mr. 
Kuhlman has assured us that all records have been provided, no further action by this 
office is necessary and we are closing our file. If you disagree with our determination, you 
may wish to discuss this matter with your private attorney to determine what additional 
remedies, if any, might be available to you under the NPRS. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

MIKE HILGERS 
Attorney General 

 
 
 

Leslie S. Donley 
Assistant Attorney General 

 
 
c: Daniel A. Kuhlman (via email only) 
 
49-3822-31 




